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April 10, 1975

Mr. Norman J. Latker
Patent Counsel
Office of the General Counsel
Department of Health, Education

and Welfare
Washington, D.C. 20201

Dear Norman:
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I expect you will probably be interested in the attached

letter which we have sent to Dr. Lamont-Havers. If you have

any comments about its contents, please let me know, or if you

have any further suggestions as to how we might best proceed

to follow-up on this, I would appreciate having them at your

convenience.

Sincerely yours,

IAJ~
Willard Marcy
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